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I strongly oppose switching permanently to standard time. This creates a logistical 

nightmare for people who work in other states, especially when Vancouver and 

Portland's economies are inextricably linked. 

 

Moreover, we want permanent daylight savings time. Getting rid of the switch just for 

the sake of getting rid of it is not logical because it is not what Oregonians want and it 

is not what they asked for. Until Congress approves the switch, we should keep 

changing between daylight/standard.  


